
Board Action Request 

SUBJECT: Approval of spending for architect and attorney services. 

DATE:  July 27, 2022 

FROM:  Director Pete Benequista  

TO:  Tubac Fire District Board of Directors 

 

Background:  

Over recent months it has been observed by me and numerous District members that the TFD BOD has 

lost control of the expenditure of staff time and taxpayer money for unnecessary architect and attorney 

services related to extravagant parcels of land and grandiose facilities. 

 

Fiscal Impact:  A necessary step to help avoid unnecessary waste of District resources and maintain a 

balanced budget. 

 

Proposed Motion: 

I move that no management and staff time or money shall be committed to architects or attorneys for 

any services without specific approval of the BOD.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Peter R Benequista 

 

 


